
 
 

Monday 20 January 2020 

 
  A day of family fun at Princes Park 

 
 

Glen Eira residents are invited to attend a day of family fun on Sunday 16 February at Princes Park, Hawthorn Road, 
Caulfield South.  

Hosted by Alex Papps, there will be live performances by Debbie Doo at 12.20pm and 2.50pm and SpongeBob 
Square Pants at 10.50am and 12.55pm and roving entertainment by The Flowers and the Bees.  

There will also be a talent quest; sustainable themed demonstrations; children’s cooking classes; art and craft 
activities; wildlife education programs; and free rides.  
 
A selection of healthy food choices will be available, or you can bring a picnic to enjoy in the beautiful surrounds of 
Princes Park. 
 
Party in the Park — Princes Park will be held from 10am to 4pm. For further information, contact Council's Service 
Centre on 9524 3333, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/pip or www.facebook.com/gleneiraarts  
 
Editor’s note: We have talent available to be photographed upon request. To arrange a time and day, contact 
Media and Communications on 9524 3333.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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